TUESDAY

It is September 17th, and it is Day 6

FROM THE OFFICE:

OPUS: Reminder that if you plan on getting your OPUS card on September 24th, you must bring a piece of ID such as a medicare card and \$15 exact change. Please note they will not accept a student ID as a piece of ID.

The BHS volunteer program is back this year. There are volunteer forms on the bulletin board in the cycle one area and near the main office next to C103. If you volunteer in your community or at BHS please record your number of hours and return your form to the bulletin board or Ms Pat. The time that you spend working on committees such as Student Life, Bison News, the Green Team, EDDI, Voices count towards volunteer hours Ms Colleen is also in need of volunteers in the Library every day. Your hours will be tabulated and there will be prizes at the end of the year.

There is also another volunteer opportunity: The Volunteer West Island Challenge begins September 15th and runs until March 15th. If you would like the chance to win 1 of 5 <u>prizes of \$500</u>, please see Ms Pat for more information. Marley Chorazyczewski won the big prize last year!!

STUDENT LIFE:

There is an important meeting today, during both lunches, in B303. We have lots to discuss regarding the Terry Fox run. If you missed the first meeting, no problem. You're always welcome.

Music students:

All new music students in grade 9-10-11: we will have a session at lunch today, 12:20 in B-101

<u>GM</u>AA:

Cadet Girls Volleyball: Practice tomorrow, Wednesday September 18th, at 7:45 in the F-Gym.

Bantam Boys Volleyball: Last tryout is tomorrow morning, at 7:30 in the A-Gym. Check the bulletin board for the callback list. Thank you to all those who tried out.

Bantam Girls Soccer: Practice after school at city lane today before our big game on Thursday!

CLUBS:

All students interested in joining Voices magazine group should join Ms. Cochrane on Day 3 in B305. If you are interested, check out the past issues on the school website. If you love to write about things that matter to you this is the place to share your voice.

Junior Play: There is a rehearsal after school today for cast members from 3:30 - 5 in the auditorium. If you are part of the crew (set or costume design), keep an eye out for more information in Google Classroom - we will be meeting soon.

Improv: First practice for the new team is TOMORROW after school in the Drama room until 5:30pm.

Decorating Club!

Do you want to help decorate the school for fall, halloween and winter? Are you crafty? Would you be excited to set up a spooky halloween scene? Do winter holiday decorations seem magical to you? Join the decorating club! We meet every Wednesday in A304 starting Wednesday September 25th after the Terry Fox Run. Sign up outside guidance!

Ambassadors

There will be a meeting Wednesday during junior lunch in the Bison Lounge at 1:20 PM. We will be preparing for the open house!

Yearbook Committee:

Our first meeting of the year is tomorrow, Wednesday, September 18th at 8:30am in B307. All are welcome. See Ms. Farquharson with any questions.